
July 9th, 8:00 AM - Town Hall

● August meeting will be at Paul Davis.
● Would love to have more businesses host meetings. Thanks to all who have hosted so far, it truly

helps build the Chamber!
● Need more articles as well:)

○ August articles we have Paul Davis and the Summer’s End Festival
○ September we have Anneka and the Oktoberfest
○ October will be an award dinner recap
○ November will have the town lighting and the Chamber winter scavenger hunt
○ December _____________ & _____________

● Business updates?
○ John’s Manville

■ Sarah Wyckoff from John’s Manville is looking for community service opportunities for
her employees. Reach her at Sarah.Wyckoff@jm.com for more details.

○ Community Family Physicians
■ Community Family Physicians is pleased to announce the arrival of Jesse Gettinger

MD. He is a graduate of IU School of Medicine at Notre Dame and recently finished
residency at Memorial Hospital of South Bend. He is accepting new patients

● Old news (but still important news :))
○ View old newsletters at: https://bremenchamber-news.blogspot.com/
○ We now have access to adding events to the Bremen Town Events calendar, so if you would

like to get something added, please send it to me!
○ We’re featuring a Chamber member each week on our Facebook page, so if anyone has

photos/a very small description they’d like included. Please email that to me!
○ Business between business Chamber perks:

■ bFACS: 10% off rates
■ Bremen CarQuest: 10% off non-sale items
■ Siefer Services, LLC: 5% Hardware Purchase 10% Prof Services

○ Summer’s End
■ Vendor applications are still trickling in, again, feel free to get the word out there:) We

have about 20 right now, and about 10 others that have committed, and are just
waiting on their application.

■ We’re planning on having a Chamber booth that we’d love to be run by Chamber
members. Discuss Chamber events, promote Chamber businesses, etc. We are in
need of Chamber members for this, let me know if you are interested:) The sooner we
know, the better because we want to get shirts made for people “working” this event.
Thanks to everyone who has already signed up

○ Businesses of the Year awards
■ Voting will be at the Chamber booth at the SEF. hopefully this will help draw people to

the event
■ Instead of a dinner, the meeting in October will be a more formal breakfast at the

VFWwith the director/HR of the three winning businesses giving a quick speech
■ Three awards will go to businesses based on size of business.


